
Sands Men’s Golf Club 

General Meeting 

December 3, 2024 

 
1. Call to order by Vice President Ralph Johnson at 9:00 AM with 41 members present. 

 

2. Welcome and introductions: 

 

Executive: 

 

    Greg Little: President (absent) 

    Ralph Johnson: Vice President 

    Glenn Harrison: Secretary 

    Scott Perry: Treasurer 

 

Chair Committees: 

 

Larry Pedersen: Tournament Chair 

Jerry Fletcher: Handicap Chair 

Lorne Willison: Rules Chair 

Wally Holstad: Men’s Day Chair 

 

3. We would like to welcome our new members. 

 

4. The minutes of the November 12, 2024 meeting were posted on the web site and on 

the men’s board. Motion to accept the minutes made by Brian Croteau, seconded by Bon 

Beauchamp. 

 

5. Reports: 

 

Scott Perry: Treasurer: The club has a balance of $4256.13 and 138.55 in petty cash. 

 

Larry Pedersen: Tournament Chair: All positions for the Glo Ball night have been filled. 

There will be a bar set up. 

The men’s invitational is on December 10, 2024, the sign up sheet, will be on the 

scramble board. There will also be a sign up sheet for volunteers. The tournament is 

alternate shot. Cost is $6.00 a person. 

 



Jerry Fletcher: Handicap Chair: There is no improved golfer for the month of November,  

due to the late opening of the course. 

 

Lorne Willison: Rules Chair: Starting on December 4th you will have to putt out. Green 

on number 2 hole will be back in use.Winter rules apply every where, even in the rough. 

 

Wally Holstad: Men’s Day Chair: Wally is away at this time. 

 

6. Old Business: Ron Shade reported $4814.00 raised for Food Now, from the Golf Cart 

Parade. 

John Montanile reported that the letter from the Ladies and Men’s Clubs have been sent 

to the park owner Jack. He has instructed Stacy to look over the maintenance of the 

course. 

 

7. New Business: Skins game has started again. A request was made from the floor, for a 

larger mail box, to put the men’s day score cards in. 

Keith Grasdal will be selling tickets to win a membership for next year or 2 punch cards 

for next year. 

Keith will also be heading the nomination committee for executive and chair positions, 

for next year. 

 

8. Thank you to Ralph Johnson, for suppling the coffee and doughnuts. 

 

9.Motion to adjorn the meeting made by Bill Gundry, seconded by Dan Gordon   
 


